
 
2018 Summer Breakfast & Lunch Program 

 

This summer the Hamburg School will be providing a summer breakfast and lunch program 
free to all children age 2 to 18.  The meals will be served in the lunchroom at the Hamburg 
School.   Students are to enter using the south doors – the school’s main entrance.   
 
Meal dates & Times:  Monday through Friday in June & July, beginning on Monday, 
June 4th and through Friday, June 29th.  In July, we will serve on Monday, July 
9th – the last day we will serve for the summer will be Friday, July 27th.  Breakfast 
will be served from 9:00 to 9:30 a.m. and lunch will be served from 12:15 to 12:45 
p.m.   >>> We will NOT serve the week of July 2nd thru July 6th due to the 4th of 
July Holiday! 
 

A town bus route will run each day for both breakfast and lunch.  Children who would like 
to ride the bus/van, need to be at one of the following stops: ** L & Main, Golden 
Acres-park area, Holt’s, Catholic Church, Trinity Church, Swimming Pool or the 
South Park. ** These bus stops will also be used for the Summer Enrichment 
Program.  To ride for breakfast, children need to be at the bus/van stop by 8:45 a.m.  To 
ride for lunch, children need to be at the bus stop by 12:00 noon. Students will need to be at 
the bus stop on time.  Because of the tight schedule the driver will not be able to wait for 
students. 
 

After breakfast the bus/van will leave the school at 9:31 a.m.  After lunch the bus/van will 
leave the school at 12:46 p.m. and run the route in the same order students were picked up. 
 

Remember that it is a privilege to come and eat.  Please do not abuse this privilege!  The 
school does not have to allow any student to attend the summer program if they are 
misbehaving or unruly.  The site supervisor is in charge of discipline in the cafeteria.   
 

The first time that a student has a disciplinary problem, the site supervisor will give the 
student a warning.  The second time the student has a problem the supervisor will ask the 
student to immediately leave the school and not return that day.  The third time the student 
has a problem, the student will be asked to leave the school immediately and not return for 
the remainder of the summer.  The supervisor will keep a discipline log to keep track of these 
three steps.  This will be enforced.  If you do not like the rules, please do not attend!   
 

We appreciate everyone’s cooperation in making our program a safe environment for all 
students who attend our summer food program. 
 
 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 

 


